
Term 6:  Week 1

Big Question:  What makes us unique?
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It was wonderful to see the children back in school this week, sharing their news from their half term break. 

We hope everyone got a well deserved rest and some quality time with their families.

We have an exciting term ahead with Sports Week to look forward to as well as Hill End for some of our Year 3 and 4 children and 

some planned in year group workshops.  We are really looking forward to a great term of learning.  

Please remember we are always here to help and support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch via the 

school office.

Thank you for all your ongoing support, 

With best wishes,

The Gagle Brook Team

Snack time
A little reminder to ensure children 
are bringing healthy snacks for 
playtimes. Some ideas are:

Fruit
Vegetables
Crackers
Cheese
Yoghurt
Breadsticks

Please remember we are a nut free 
school. 

Reception – Y2 will receive government 
funded snacks each day.

Our School Dog News

River has been really enjoying his time at Gagle Brook. 

The children have been amazing at helping him to learn  

school routines and have even joined him for a story and 

a walk around the playground. River loves awarding a 

certificate each week in assembly.

Parking Reminder                

It is important that we are 
considerate to our local 

community and the 

residents of Elmsbrook 
when parking during drop 

off and collection times. 
Please avoid dropped 

curbs, driveways and 

private parking areas and 
park safely. Thank you,
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House Points

Term 5  Week 6 winner:  Ash

Term 6 Week 1 winner:  Willow

Achieve Awards

Week 6

Week 1

Attendance Award
Week 6 Penguins (Y5)
Week 1 Lemurs (Y3)

Sports Award
Brendan (Year 5)
Eva (Reception)
Fox (Nursery)

N Lola

R Leo

Y1 Joel

Y2 Ayva

Y3 Grayson

Y4 Holly

Y5 Eli

Nest Anna

N Alp

R Elodie

Y1 Gabriel A

Y2 Amanda

Y3 Reuben 

Y4 Julia

Y5 Lewis

Nest Sam
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Are you paying attention?

On 20th June 1:45-2:30, Southwold will be hosting an event with our 

Educational Psychologist Dr Caroline King. Caroline will be delivering a 

presentation called, 'Are you paying attention?' for parents on how they can 

best support children with attention difficulties. This would include ADHD 

diagnosis, poor focus, shouting out and fidgeting, and would be relevant 

to behaviours seen at home or in school. It would cover how to spot 

the difficulties, what you can do to support your child at home, and what 

support you might expect to be provided by your child’s teacher/school. We 

hope that this will be beneficial to all our parents at Gagle Brook and 

Southwold and invite everyone to join us.

Your child does not have to have a severe difficulty or to be on our SEN 

register. The aim is simply to support you and your child with any of these 

types of difficulties.  We would need at least 12 parents to attend to make the 

session viable. Tea and biscuits will be served! If you are able to join us, please 

let us know via this link https://forms.office.com/e/tiqvpf1HSc or 

QR code.

https://forms.office.com/e/tiqvpf1HSc


If you would like more online 

safety help or advise, please visit 

the ‘Online Safety’ top tab on 

our website.

Filming Near School Premises

Please do not film in or around our 
school gates. There are many safety 
reasons. Please watch this:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B
Ww-1xztvbM

With the release of the National Crime Agency alert last month, 

financially motivated sexual extortion is a growing concern 

across the UK. With many individuals being targeted regardless 

of age or gender, the need for support is more essential than 

ever. 

Click here to find out more:              

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/national-crime-agency-issues-

financially-motivated-sexual-extortion-alert-to-uk-schools

https://saferinternet.org.uk/online-issue/sextortion

Remember: If your child has sent a nude or semi-nude 

image or video of themselves and is concerned that this 

has been or may be shared online, you can take these 3 

steps to try and support them in getting it removed:

• Use Report Remove, a tool from Childline and the Internet 

Watch Foundation. Your child can use this to remove images 

that have been shared or might be shared.

• Use Take It Down, a tool from the National Center for 

Missing and Exploited Children. Your child can use this to 

remove or stop the online sharing of images or videos.

• Report directly to the platform or app that the incident has 

occurred on. For advice on how to report to major social 

media platforms, visit Internet Matters.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BWw-1xztvbM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BWw-1xztvbM
https://saferinternet.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8535f411306c2a993fec6e332&id=879d69b843&e=bcaadd94fc
https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/national-crime-agency-issues-financially-motivated-sexual-extortion-alert-to-uk-schools
https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/national-crime-agency-issues-financially-motivated-sexual-extortion-alert-to-uk-schools
https://saferinternet.org.uk/online-issue/sextortion
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/report-remove/
https://takeitdown.ncmec.org/
https://www.internetmatters.org/report-issue/
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All children from Nursery to Year 5 have had their sports day 
letters sent home with what colour top they need to wear 
for sports day. The Nest children's letter will be following 
shortly.

We have a busy, fun and active sports week planned for 
Gaglebrook where the children will be having taster 
sessions run by Bicester Hockey, Bicester Rugby, Bucks 
Taekwon-Do Club, Jamie Cassidy Football and The Just 
Dance Company. So a big thank you to all of these local 
clubs for supporting us and giving us their time to provide 
tasters for all children during this week. All children will be 
taking part in our planned sports day and also a Summer 
Olympic Challenge.
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